From: Kira Hopkins

Sent: 28 November 2022 18:16

To: Planning Planning

Cc:

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2021/2954/P One
MuseumStreet
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Dear Sir or Madam,

As a local resident, I would like to register my objection to the proposed redevelopment of 1
Museum Street on the grounds of its size.

Its proposed height is greatly out of proportion with the surrounding area, and it will be a
blight on the historic skyline. It is also likely to block out a considerable amount of natural
light to the surrounding buildings such as the LSE High Holborn accommodation and West
Central Street (which it would also disrupt severely during the building phase).

It is also difficult to understand the need for such an expansive structure when so many
offices and other buildings are vacant in the surrounding areas (Holborn/Kingsway and
Bloomsbury). It would not only be an out of place eyesore, it would likely struggle to fill
much of the space.

Kind Regards,
Dr Kira Hopkins



